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Management Committee Meeting
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Present:
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Apologies:
Saghir Ahmed

Janice Young

	
	
	Action

	1. 
	Welcome
Amanda Wells welcomed everyone to the meeting. As the Forum has not yet appointed a chair, it was agreed that Amanda would chair this meeting.

	

	2. 
	Previous minutes
Amanda commented that there have been sime significant changes since the last management committee meeting in May. Graham Parker has left the CESB project, Saghir has been off on long-term sick and Pete Handy has now left his position as Chair of the BBF. 

Pete has got a job as one of the new Neighbourhood Enterprise Champions under the LEGI funding. He is still a member of the Forum but is no longer on the management committee. He has offered to support the new chair.
The issues raised in the previous meeting have now become somewhat superseded.


	

	3. 
	Officer Positions and Representation
Hakim Wais and Anwar Suliman were both officially accepted on the management committee.

Amanda suggested postponing the selection of officers and representatives until more members had been brought onto the management committee. She did ask, however, whether any members wished to join her on the Partnership Board. Anwar agreed to attend the next meeting.

All management committee members will be emailed with dates and brief descriptions of the various groups the BBF have representatives on. The email will invite members to express an interest in the positions.


	TC


	4. 
	Membership
Three new membership requests have been received from Property4U.co.uk, Tradeswomen South Yorkshire and Global Solution Management Services. All three requests were approved.

There was a discussion about the membership request form. In particular, is the question about whether the business registered with the Inland Revenue appropriate. Cecilia will address this and report back to the next meeting.


	CS

	5. 
	Purpose of the Forum

Amanda asked for each person present to say in turn what they think the purpose of the Forum is.
Anwar said that the Forum provides a good network of businesses working together. It can help in finding out what is happening in business in Sheffield and helping businesses to grow.

Hakim said the Forum can also shout about what Burngreave businesses are doing and let the rest of Sheffield know.

Matloub agreed that improving the image of Burngreave as a business area was a role for the Forum.

Amanda said that the Forum could be a presence and a force in Burngreave which could disseminate information and promote Burngreave businesses. While New Deal are offering support in terms of staff to help with the administration of the Forum we should make good use of this but should make sure that we get to the level where the Forum can run itself.

Cecilia added that the Forum could have an influence on what happens in the community. It can also provide networking opportunities and a chance to share best practice. She agreed that shouting about what is being done in this area is important, as is ensuring that the opportunities presented by the regeneration of the area are taken. The profile of Burngreave needs to be raised – perhaps the area needs an identity or a brand.

David commented that the Forum could act as a pressure group to influence how the area develops.
Cecilia then said that the Local Economic Development Strategy (LEDS) lists what gaps need to be filled to lift the local economy. Existing businesses can be nervous about change but the Forum can support them to grow as the area grows.

Amanda summed up and said that we are all in agreement about these issues. These were why we came to start the Forum but then we got into dealing with issues such as Tesco, etc. She proposed that these be written up as a set of simply worded aims for the Forum, to be sent round to the management committee for approval. Anwar suggested that once these are ready, a flyer for the Forum could be produced with the aims in.
Amanda also commented that the Forum has been somewhat swallowed by the CESB. Cecilia said that there is to be a review of what the CESB team does in that, rather than overlapping with the NECs with support for new start-ups, it will concentrate on supporting existing businesses and the Forum.
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	6. 
	Any Other Business
Card for Saghir
Amanda proposed that a ‘get well soon’ card be purchase and sent to Saghir on behalf of the BBF.
LEGI
Hakim asked how LEGI can feed in to the BBF. Cecilia replied that the new NECs will be encouraging new businesses to join. Also we can use the Forum as a resource to get the views on new initiatives under LEGI.

Cecilia mentioned that there is a formal launch planned for LEGI on 26th September. Anwar said that he would attend on behalf of the Forum.

Issues for future meetings
Amanda proposed that the next meeting in October contain a discussion around the purpose of the forum and how to retain membership. Also at this meeting, there should be an information exchange from any members who are on other boards throughout the city.
For the November meeting, she suggested that the whole membership be invited and a presentation be given about LEGI projects.

Amanda also asked that Lucy Wood be invited to a future meeting to talk about UnLtd, perhaps giving a case profile to show what they can offer.

Newsletter and promotion
The next issue of the ‘Burngreave in Business’ newsletter is coming up soon. Both the content and the layout of the newsletter will be discussed at the October meeting. Forum members are invited to submit ideas for stories or regarding the layout by mid-October. Send an email to CESB team on businesssupport@bndfc.co.uk.

Amanda asked that information be given about the circulation of the newsletter and how it is distributed.
Cecilia suggested that LEGI could take a bit of space in the newsletter. LEGI would offer some money for this.

Promotion
Amanda asked that a BBF advert be placed in the next available issue of the Messenger.

Tesco
Cecilia mentioned that Tesco are keen to promote local regeneration projects as part of their development of the new store on Savile Street and there may be a possibility of getting some money from them for the Forum.
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	7. 
	Date of next meeting

Tuesday 23rd October, 6pm

Forum House, Spital Hill 

	


